
MINUTES OF THE PUBLIC HEARING 
FOR 

AMENDED GATEWAY COMMONS TAX INCREMENT FINANCING (TIF) 
DEVELOPMENT AREA/DEVELOPMENT PLAN 

FOR THE CITY OF OWENSBORO 
 

August 21, 2018 
4:00 p.m. 

 
A Public Hearing, as previously advertised, was held in the Commission Chambers at 
City Hall located at 101 E. 4th Street, Owensboro, Kentucky on Tuesday, August 21, 
2018, at 4:00 p.m., to receive comments from the general public concerning the 
proposed Amended Gateway Commons Tax Increment Financing Development 
Area/Development Plan for the City of Owensboro. City Manager Nate Pagan presided 
and Assistant City Manager Lelan Hancock, Finance & Support Services Director 
Angela Hamric, City Attorney Steve Lynn and City Clerk Beth Cecil were present.   
  
City Manager Pagan called the Public Hearing to order and announced the purpose for 
which it was called. 
 
There being no comments the meeting adjourned at 4:04 p.m. 
 
This the 21st day of August, 2018. 
 
 
      ____________________________ 
      Nathaniel W. Pagan, City Manager 
ATTEST: 
 
 
_____________________________ 
Beth Cecil, City Clerk  


